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Good day TPUC Commission,

My name is Jon Styers and I live at ,
within Kings Chapel subdivision. I am writing as I received a letter in the mail from
John Powell of Superior Wastewater Systems, LLC about a proposed increase of
55%, for our wastewater services, from $35.11 to $54.34 per month. 

The fact that John Powell and/or Superior Wastewater, LLC has not raised rates over
the past 17 years should not be considered relevant for such a drastic increase on
current residents within Kings Chapel. As you may have heard from other residents
within Kings Chapel, we are not in favor of this increase and request the commission
to deny this proposed increase and also request that any increase in monthly rates
increase year over year at a rate of no more than 10% per anum. 

I am more than happy to discuss this, in more detail, with any member of the TPUC
Commission and am going to try to attend the rate hearing, but is dependent on my
work schedule.

I hope that you all weigh the considerations of the residents of Kings Chapel and
deny this requested increase.

Thank you in advance and hope you each have a wonderful Friday and a great
weekend.

All the best,
Jon Styers
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